
 

 

 
 
 
 

Council Meeting 
 
 

(Amendments shown in bold text) 
 
Proposed Amendment: 
 

 
(i) That the Council be recommended to revise the current Corporate Plan 

under ‘Use reducing resources to best affect’ as set out below (changes 
shown in bold red text): 
 

Use reducing resources to best effect 

Thinking for the future 

We will continue to ensure we are working to maximise efficiencies, 

ensuring every pound and every hour of work is well spent but the scale 

of the budget gap means this alone will not be enough. Therefore we will 

need to think and act differently: 

 We may stop providing some services. 

 
Including reducing the Connections Service in Torquay and 
Brixham, but maintaining an appointments system for face to face 
customer service presence for one day per week in Brixham and 
Torquay libraries, with any further changes made to the locations 
of face to face customer service key services protecting our 
vulnerable residents, for example Connections, being determined 
by Full Council. 
 

 The Council will maintain a face-to-face customer service 
presence in Torquay, Paignton and Brixham and before any 
change is made a report be presented to Council for approval. 

 
 
Proposed by Councillor Lewis 
Seconded by Councillor Stocks 

Agenda Item 11, Executive Lead for Business’ response to 
objections to the Current Corporate Plan - Connections 

 
Cross Party Amendment 


